
 

February 06, 2024 
 
The National Stock Exchange of India Limited  
Exchange Plaza”, 5th Floor,  
Plot No. C/1, G Block, 
Bandra-Kurla Complex, Bandra (East), 
Mumbai – 400 051 
 
NSE Symbol: APOLLOPIPE  

Department of Corporate Services/Listing 
BSE Limited 
Phiroze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street, Fort, 
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
SCRIP Code: 531761 
   

Dear Sir/Mam, 

Sub:  Clarification towards the intimation dated February 01, 2024 regarding Earnings Call 
Transcript to discuss Q3 FY24 Results of Apollo Pipes Limited. 

 
This is in continuation to our intimation dated February 01, 2024, regarding the transcript of the 
Earnings Conference Call to discuss Q3 FY24 Results of Apollo Pipes Limited, which was held on 
Tuesday, January 30, 2024: 
 

-  Please note that due to an inadvertent typing error in the transcript, in the opening remarks of  
Mr. Sameer Gupta, Chairman & Managing Director (Page 2), “the Sales Volume growth for 
Q4 FY24” is mentioned as 35% instead of 25%; the correct figure may be verified from the  
audio recording uploaded on Stock Exchanges. 

 
Accordingly, it is requested that “The Sales Volume Growth for Q4 FY24” as appearing in the transcript 
may be be read as 25% instead of 35%. 
 

You are requested to take the same on your record. 

Thanking you 
 
Yours Truly 
For Apollo Pipes Limited  
 
 
 
 
Ankit Sharma 
Company Secretary  
ICSI Membership No. A47854 
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